
Subject: Re: visit
Date: Wednesday, October 31, 2001 4:28 PM
From: Charles Merewether <CMerewether@getty.edu>
To: <kortun@netone.com.tr>

Dear Vasif

Thanks for your note. Sorry not to have gotten back earleir but I have been away 
again.

I could speak on archives and what we do at the Getty. That would be simple and 
maybe useful. I would also raise some issues concern counter-archival practices. 
Otherwsie, all mt attention at present is on Chinese matters. The most recent essay 
is 'The Specter of Being Human' but I would need slides, and the art is pretty 
shocking to the point of even not wishing to show it. one thing to write about it 
another to show it.  

Enclosed is resume long and  short
Let me know anyway. I am looking forward to returning to Istanbul very much. 

warm regards
Charles

ps. I may hav to arive on Saturday same time, but that would not affect my lecture at 
all. I will let you know in advance of course. 

pps Where can I stay?
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